
Football ASC  
Unfortunately the Football ASC 
will not be on for the foreseeable 
future due to the conditions in 
the Muga. We are currently in 

communication with the Council 
to rectify this.  

Reminder CPA meeting on Tues 
20th Nov at 6pm. All welcome.  

Cargenbridge School Updates and information 

Homework Diary  
We are finally nearing the stage 

where we will have our new home-
work diary ready. This has been 
slowed down due to 
capacity at the print 
unit. As this term is 
particularly busy we 

have decided to start 
our new homework diary in Janu-

ary so the interim measures in 
place in each class will continue 

until then. Our new weekly reflec-
tion booklets for P4-P7 will be 

started then too. When you come 
in to see your child’s work in term 
3 you will get a chance to see the 

reflection books.   
Thank you for your understanding 

and patience.   

Friday 16th November  2018 

FRIDAY MAIL DROP 
In the mail drop today please find: 

1.  Learning Postcard - P1-7 
2.  Christmas Cards - P1-7 

Christmas Cards  
We have finally managed to 
source a Printer to do our 

Christmas cards. Please find a 
letter in the maildrop today for 

you to order some along with a black 

and white copy of your child’s card.  
Apologies for the quick turnaround but 

obviously time is a little against us.   

Learning Conversations 
Thanks to all those who have returned 

Learning Conversation sheets and appoint-

ments. Appointment times will be sent out 

next week.  

TOPIC  

The next topic which the children will 
be learning will be around food, see 

learning postcard in the maildrop today. 
On Fri 23rd Nov all the children will take 

part in a food day organised through 
RHET (Royal Highland Education 

Trust). They will participate in activities 
led by Arla (dairy), Quality Meat Scot-
land, RHET volunteers (cereals), RHET 
Edinburgh (fish) and RHET volunteers 

(foods from Scotland). This will be really 
practical and the children should really 

enjoy the day. 
Huge thanks to Fiona Jamieson for or-

ganising this for us.  
 

You will have noticed from our term 
dates that we are having a Farmers Mar-
ket on the evening of Thurs 13th Dec. 

This is also to fit in with our food topic 
and being organised again through Fiona 

at RHET. There will be a variety of 
stalls, children will have some stalls too 

and the CPA will run refreshments.  
More information nearer the time.  

Email Address: 
gw08officecargenbrid@ea.dumgal.sch.uk 

Blog Address: 
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/dg/CargenbridgeCascade/ 

Mrs Watson says …………Thank you to everyone who supported Children In Need 

today. The children do love coming to school in their PJ’s!! We will let you know 

how much we raised. Thanks to the Pupil Council and to Hannah, Emmie and Mil-

lie for all their hard work. 

Dupont Challenge 
The children have been busy working 

all week on their Dupont Challenge. 

Remember you can come along on 

Wed 21st Nov @ 2.30pm to see all 

their maths games.  

P6 & P7 WW1 Workshop 

P6 and P7 enjoyed their afternoon at 
Dumfries Museum yesterday learning 

more about World War One. The weather 
was kind to them for their walk to and 

from the Museum!  

Thank you to Mrs McDowall for accompa-
nying the children.  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY                         W/B 19th November 2018 

On Mon —  Country Dancing ASC 3-4pm  

On Tues—  Netball ASC 3—4 pm         CPA Meeting 6pm        

On Wed —   P3-P4 Maths Club 8.30-9am    World Quality Day - 2.30pm parents/carers invited to see children’s maths games                        

                    P2-4 Let’s Get Sporty ASC 3-4pm      Construction ASC 3-4pm  

On Thurs —  Gymnastics 3-4pm         

On Friday—    Brew & Blether 9-10am               Food Day P1-7  

WORKING TOGETHER LEARNING TOGETHER 

Pupil of the Week   
Fri 16th November 2018 

P1/2 Roman, P2/3 Seth, P4 Mia 
P5/6 Reece, P6/7 Callum 

WELL DONE !!!!  
Cup Winner was :  SOLWAY  

Well done to Jay McC, Joseph, Rose 

and Reilly for being chosen to lay 

our school wreath at the War Me-

morial yesterday. Fab reflections 

on their World War One learning.  

Well done to everyone, it was a 

hard decision.  

Tel. No. 
01387 273550 

School Improvement Plan 
An electronic version of the School Improve-
ment Plan feedback section can be found on 

the Facebook, Blog and emailed with the 
newsletter. Your feedback can be emailed or 

sent back to the school.  
Your views are important to us.  

Many thanks.  

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/dg/CargenbridgeCascade/

